November 10, 2017 VIA E-MAIL

Daily Herald

Elgin Courier News
Chicago Tribune

Bartlett Examiner
Suburban Life Publications

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Police & Fire Commission Meeting

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Police & Fire
Commission of the Village of Bartlett for Tuesday, December 5" at 3:00 p.m.
has been cancelled

Also, the regularly scheduled meeting for January 2, 2018 will be changed
to Tuesday, January 9t at 3:30 p.m.
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cc: Chief Ulirich
Administrator Schumacher
Police & Fire Commission



